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Assemblyman Tony Jordan (left) and Senator Betty Little hosted a tourism roundtable at Willard

Mountain on Thursday, March 3.  The meeting brought together area businesses and economic developers

to discuss the importance of regional tourism efforts and how they can benefit all businesses. The

discussion focused on networking and collaboration to increase regional tourism and capitalize on the

increasing momentum of the Buy Local movement.


